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Luso in the 
Co nun unity 

As your local community 

Credit Union, we are 

committed to making 

a lasting difference 

within the communities 

we serve. 

Our employees are 

actively involved in our 

in-school banking 

program and our Junior 

Achievement program 

which fosters work 

readiness, financial 

literacy and 

entrepreneurship skills, 

supporting over 2,000 

students each year. 

We also sponsor and 

participate in local 

events. 

"Friends of the Community" 

More inform-.tion on 
LUSO School Banking 
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Harris Brook School, Spring 202'1 Edition 
2nd grade-5th grade 

@ Junior Achievement @ 
is Coming to Your School! 

Looking for Parent Volunteers 

We are seeking enthusiastic parent volunteers to lead JA classes in our schools. 
No prior teaching experience is necessary-all you need is a willingness to share 

your knowledge and experiences. Whether you're a business professional, 
entrepreneur, or someone eager to make a positive impact, there's a place for 
you in our JA volunteer team! All volunteers will receive materials and training 

, � from Junior Achievement prior to classes beginning.
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Look for the flyer with this newsletter or contact: 
Celia Fernandes at 

589-9966 ext. 105 or cfernandes@lusofederal.com

Fun Way to Learn about Saving 
Money Bunch: Save, Spend, Sh-.re 

This counting money game for kids teaches the 
essential skills of money management as they ride 
bikes around town, earning money that they learn 

to save, share and spend. Develop financial literacy, 
critical thinking, cooperative skills, teamwork and 

collaboration while fostering a sense of 
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responsibility and making a positive impact. 
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Spring into School Banking 
Watch your savings grow. 

-----

Signing up is easyl 
Pick up an application at the school banking table 

or download it using the QR Code on this page. 

Return your completed application 

to the banking table or a LUSO location. 

New accounts will receive a $5.00 

opening deposit, courtesy of LUSO! 

Collect a prize, and enter our monthly contest 

with each deposit you make. 

Every 6th deposit will earn you an additional prize. 
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